
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

 

June 1, 2021 

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

 

RE:  Notice of South Prairie Contract, Cancellation of Certificated Authority, for Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

G-9. 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. (Company) hereby gives notice to the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission that effective July 1, 2021 the Company will enter into a contract with Town of 

South Prairie (Town).  The Company previously provided service in the town limits of South Prairie under its 

certificate of public convenience and necessity.  

 

Pursuant to WAC 480-70-141(3) the Company is providing this cover letter, and a copy of the executed 

contract.  The Company is working to get the legal boundaries and map from the Town and will submit that 

information when we receive it. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or via email at 

Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager  

 

RECEIVED JUN 02, 2021 WA. UT. & TRANS COMM. ORIGINAL TG-210455


